Commonwealth Edison

72 West Adams Street, Chicago, lllinnis
Address Reply 1o Post Office Box 767
Chicago, linois 60690 - 0767

May 26, 1989

Commonwealth Edison

Regional Administrator NO. 10

Mr. A. Beit Davis l‘w&:} :

SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION

Region III

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2
Response to Safeguards Inspection Report
50-454/89008 and 50-455/8901)
MRC Docket Mos. 50-454/455 =

Reference: April 24, 1989, letter from L. R. Greger to Cordell Reed

Dear Mr. Davis:

The ambove referenced letter provided the results of a routine
Sefeguards inspection conducted by Mr. G. L. Pirtle of the NRC Region I1I
Office between March 27 and April 3, 1989, of activities at Byron Nuclear
Power Station. The referenced letter reguested Commonwealth Edison Lo provide
the estimated completion dates for Open Items 454/88004-04, 455/88005-04,
454/89008-04, and 455/89011-04. Atiachments A and B to this letter provide
those _ompletion dates.

#Aditionally, Commonwealth Edison wishes tc clarify Open Items
50-454/880:1-02 and 50-455/88005-02 that were closed by the inspector during
the inspection. Attachment C contains this clarification.

The attachments to this letter contain Safeguards Information as
defined in 10 CFR 73.21. Accordingly, this information must be proiected from
public @isclosure.

Please direct any guestions regarding this matter to this office.

Very truly yours,

Commonweaith Edison D L, aedie rO
SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION cosder oo’ o
NO. 10 *; Thomaé J. Kovach

Nuclear Licensing Manage: b;
P
Attachments ‘10

cc: Byron Re~ident Inspector
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SECURITY MARKING DOES NOT APPLY WHEN THIS
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